
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 

August 30, 2019 

Dates to Remember 
9/2 – No School (Labor 
Day) 
9/13 – Scholastic Book 
Orders Due 
9/19 - Interim Reports 
Go Home  
9/24 – Field Trip to Fire 
Station 
9/26 – Cook with Kids 
9/26 - Parent Night  
 

Kindness 
In class, I shared a video 
with the kids that they 
absolutely love!  It’s a 
video about spreading 
kindness.  The kids 
wanted me to share the 
information so they 
could show you at home.  
Go to YouTube and 
search “Life Vest Inside”.  
Click on the construction 
worker.  
 

Classroom News 
 

We will be taking our first field trip to the fire station 
on Tuesday, September 24th.  It was our best field 
trip last year so we’re going again!  Permission slips 
& the fee for the bus will go home in a few weeks.  
Students will need to wear a red t-shirt that day.  
New HLA shirts will not be ready before the field 
trip.  Kindergarten will go with us as well.  Due to 
limited space at the fire station, we will not need 
any chaperones for this field trip, but hope to need 
some on future field trips.   
 
Our schedule for gardening has changed from 
Monday to Friday morning from 8:00 – 8:30.  If you 
would like to volunteer to help out, please let me 
know via e-mail. 
 
Students are going to have a fabulous Friday (8/30) 
as our parent volunteers come to share what they 
do in honor of Labor Day.  We are really looking 
forward to it!  Thank you so much for making this 
day special for us! 
 
                 Enjoy your long weekend!  
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WOW - Honesty 



HLA Beautification Day 
Thank you to all the families 
that were able to come on 
Saturday!  We had a great 
turnout and the grounds 
look amazing! 

 
Reading Logs 

Students will continue to 
read to you 5-7 minutes 3 
nights a week anywhere 
between Friday – Thursday.  
Reading logs are due on 
Fridays.  Please make sure 
the reading log is placed on 
the LEFT side of the folder so 
your child can turn it in. 
 

 
 
 
 

***** 
How do you know if I have 
graded your child’s 
homework or test?  
Anything that looks like it 
might be a test will have a 
grade on it.  If it doesn’t, 
please check with me as 
your child may of 
accidentally put it in 
his/her folder instead of 
turning it in.  All homework 
will have a * in the top 
right corner indicating I 
have seen it.  If there is  
         NOT a * on your  
          child’s homework,  
           send it back to  
 
 

What We’re Learning Next Week 
 

Reading: Main Idea & Detail; Summarizing 
 
Phonics: short /e/ 
 
Hand Writing: Numbers 
 
Math: Addition Strategies 
 
Science: Introduction to Science 
 
Social Studies: My School, My Community 
 
P.E: Loco Motor Skills 
 
   Gardening: Measuring 
 
 
                school in your child’s purple folder on 
the LEFT side.  I try to * all class work, but that 
doesn’t always happen.  If you are unsure, return 
it in  your child’s purple folder on the left side. 
 

Forgot? 
How about if your child forgets to turn in his/her 
homework?  E-mail me a picture of it right away 
& I’ll still count it as long is it is e-mailed to me 
the day it was due. 
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